
April 2, 2024

RE: WISEstaff Correction

Dear Department of Public Instruction,

This data errata letter is to correct the following assignments for the 2023-2024 school year.

● Becky Ann Ruechel (598810) was reported as not having a valid license for a

Professional-Special Education assignment. Becky is licensed as Director of Special

Education & Pupil Services until 2025.

Thank you for your help in resolving this.

Mike Fehlhaber

Director of Human Resources

CESA 8

mfehlhaber@cesa8.org

920-557-2803
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